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Chairman Tyree called the Board Committee meeting on Academic Affairs to order at  
9:00 a.m. Vice Chancellor, Angela Henderson presented the following report for  
Academic Affairs:  
 
Michael Mutz, Vice Chancellor of Development introduced 2 ComEd Executives, Timothy McGuire, 
Vice President of Construction & Maintenance and Michael Latino, Vice President of Human Resources 
who presented an update on the Overhead Electrical Line Workers Program. ComEd has made significant 
contributions to the program. 
 
Vice Chancellor Angela Henderson introduced Professor Michael Davis who made a presentation on The 
City Science Program. He did an update on the show, including future plans and also on the Grants the 
program has received. He also did a magic show. 
 
Faculty member Kimberly Boyd-Chavez presented an overview of the Dental Hygiene Program at 
Kennedy-King College. She also spoke of future plans to develop a Dental Assisting Program, acquiring 
grant funding and enhancing public awareness of the College’s Dental Hygiene program. 


